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ESEASA

European Union Aviation Safety Agency

FAQ n.19536

FAQs:
ATCO Licensing, Regulations

Question:
Should an STDI endorsement be issued for an OJTI when the medical
certificate has been withdrawn?

Answer:
Yes, provided that the ATCO fulfils the requirements set out in ATCO.C.035
‘Application for STDI endorsement’, or ATCO.C.040 ‘Validity of STDI endorsement’.

Last updated:
29/06/2015

Link:
https://www.easa.europa.eu/da/fag/19536
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